

Right Start, Bright Future

Friday, 3 May 2019

RE: INTRODUCTION OF BYOD IN THE CLASSROOM

Dear Parents/Guardians

At Calvary, we recognise the need to prepare students for a rapidly changing world where technology plays an increasing role in students' everyday lives.

As such, the Secondary College will be piloting BYOD (laptops) for Year 11 and 12 students in Semester 2, 2019. Having increased access to technology in the classroom will support the implementation of the new Senior Syllabus.

During the pilot there will be no specific requirements around laptop type however, this may change as the program progresses in 2020 to ensure students have full access to the College's network and programs.

For more information, please come along to the BYOD Parent Information Evening on Monday, 20 May from 6.30 to 7.30 pm. Please register your attendance via the following link <a href="https://bit.ly/2V4maGK">https://bit.ly/2V4maGK</a>

Your Sincerely

Miss Naomi Cheetham

Director of Secondary College